THE VISVA-BHARATI SWIMMING POOL

The Visva-Bharati Swimming Pool, inaugurated on 13.11. 2014, by the then Governor of West Bengal and the Rector of Visva-Bharati Shri Keshrinath Tripathi, aims to promote swimming awareness and community service. The pool reopened for the 2025 session on 14May 2025. The Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor had a meeting with officials before the reopening of the swimming pool. This event was part of the university's efforts to promote swimming awareness and community service.





Inauguration of Visva-Bharati Swimming Pool